
The 4 VJT Resin Injection Mortars shown are the  
FIRST resins in the UK currently to be verified as  
conforming with the CCPI.  Not even Hilti have this!

This is why our range of Resin Injection Mortars  
should be specified for your project.

More Information
For more information on the VJT range  
of resin injection mortars contact our  
technical department.

The Building Safety Act 2022

The Building Safety Act 2022, Section 
11, states that there is a new liability 
applying to manufacturers and 
distributors of construction products to 
be held accountable where the product 
used in works causes or contributes  
to a dwelling being unfit for habitation.  
It contains provisions intended to secure 

the safety of people in or about all 
buildings and to improve the standard  
of buildings.  This is currently only 
relevant where products are in breach  
of regulations, are inherently defective 
or mis sold, however there is the 
prospect that this could apply to all 
construction products in the future.  

The Code for Construction Product 
Information (CCPI) is there to ensure 
information on construction products 
fulfils the obligation of this section 
of the Building Safety Act, by making 
sure information is communicated in  
a clear and accurate way.

How does the CCPI verification 
mark benefit you?
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More Information
For more information on the VJT range  
of resin injection mortars contact our  
technical department.

What is the CCPI?

The Code for Construction Product Information (CCPI)  
was created to promote an urgent and positive culture and 
behavioural change in the way the construction product 
manufacturing industry manages and provides information  
on their products.  

The CCPI was initiated by the Construction Product  
Association as a direct response to Dame Judith Hackitt’s 
review of Building Regulations and Fire Safety set up following 
the Grenfell Tower tragedy.  Her review highlighted the need 
for construction product information to be communicated  
in a clear and accurate way.  

As the Building Safety Regulator and National Regulator for 
Construction Products (NRCP) become established, CCPI is  
an effective way to help the industry demonstrate it is up to 
the challenge and responding to the issues being raised.

What are the benefits of the CCPI?

The CCPI helps organisations to drive higher standards  
in the presentation of construction product information, 
prioritising building safety.  

The CCPI is built around five ‘acid tests’.  It helps to provide 
assurance that any product information, whether written in  
a brochure, a presentation, on a website or social media must 
be proven with appropriate evidence that is:

	Clear

	Accurate

	Up-to-date

	Accessible

	Unambiguous

CCPI will seek to provide assurance that users of product 
information have the necessary facts when making decisions 
about specifying or installing their verified products.

The aim is that clients, specifiers and users will insist on  
only working with CCPI compliant products.

The Code for Construction  
Product Information (CCPI)
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www.vjtechnology.com/technical-services

Technical Support
For more information on the VJT range of resin 
injection mortars contact our technical department.

Contact our technical department:

Call: 01233 652520 
Email: technical@vjtechnology.com

Compliance


